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801 Second Avenue, Suite 202, New York 10017 | Phone: 1-212-599-6194 | email: mission@maldivesmission.com 
 

New York, 3 May 2023 
 

Her Excellency Lachezara Stoeva, 

President of the Economic and Social Council, 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 

 

Your Excellency, 
 

I have the honour to refer to your letter dated 28 July 2022, inviting 

expression of interesting to submit voluntary national reviews at the 2023 High-Level 

Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF), to be convened under the auspices 

of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) in July 2023. 
 

As conveyed via letter number: 2022/UN/L/30 dated 8 September 2022, the 

Government of Maldives has requested to be inscribed on the list of countries 

participating in presenting their voluntary national reviews (VNRs), to take place in the 

2023 HLPF. 
 

  I further have the honour to attach herewith the main messages of the 

VNR. The Republic of Maldives looks forward to sharing our experiences, including 

successes, challenges, and lessons learned in our efforts to implement the 2030 Agenda. 
 

Please accept, Excellency the assurances of my highest consideration.   

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Thilmeeza Hussain 

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 

Permanent Representative of the Republic of 

Maldives to the United Nations 

 

Secretariat of the Economic and Social Council        

      United Nations           

 NEW YORK  


